Debra ThomEson

From: . Alaska Boat Svc <alaskaboatsve@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 9:24 AM

To: Debra Thompson

Subject: Letter of interest to serve on the Harbor Bord

Hello, Debbie Thompson
Letter of interest to serve on the Harbor Bord

I would like to extend my service to the harbor department and do my civil duty by serving on the harbor
Bord. Please consider the years | have spent in and around the harbors of Petersburg and many other fishing
and recreational boating destinations from Dutch Harbor to Oregon.

Here listed are a few examples of my experience.
1. 20+ years commercial fisherman. | do like to say that | have had the privilege to fish for the most
prestigious boat owners in Alaska.
And as a boat owner myself, | know how nice it is to have a good spot to "tie up".
2. Temporary employment with the Harbor Determent. 4/10/2017 - 10/10/2017.
| have also built and maintained docks for the department and for privet docks.
3. | also own and operate a small business that caters to fishing and recreational boats in the harbor.

| grew up fishing and swimming in and around the harbor and would like to keep it clean and safe for my
kids and next generation.
Thank you for time and consideration.
Jacob Slaven
Po Box 973
Petersburg, Ak. 99833

907-518-4025



